
24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

A Special Council Meeting (SCM) has been scheduled for 

Tuesday, February 14, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. The purpose of this 

meeting is for an Executive Session only. The public portion 

of the meeting will be called to order and adjourned. No 

action will be taken at this meeting.  

 

The February 14, 2023 regularly scheduled 4:00 p.m. SeaTac 

Council Study Session (CSS) has been changed to a 5:00 p.m. 

Special CSS.  

 

A quorum of the Council may be present. The meetings will 

be conducted in a hybrid format. See the City’s website for 

additional information:  

https://www.seatacwa.gov/our-city/calendar  

 

 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 
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